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MTSS Implementation:  Progress monitoring began at SES on Wednesday, November 15.  Students receiving 

Tier 2/Tier 3 interventions completed assessment probes in the areas of reading and math. Additional probes 

will be given every other week for reading, and every three weeks in math.  This data will be reviewed at the 

PLC meeting scheduled for December 8 to evaluate student progress and intervention effectiveness.  In 

addition, the testing window for the Fastbridge winter benchmark screening is November 29-December 15.  

Students will complete screeners in both reading and math.  Teachers will also complete the SAEBRS 

behavioral screener for their homeroom students.  Screening data will be reviewed by staff members during 

the January 15th district inservice. 

 

3rd Grade Music Performance:  On November 14, our 3rd graders 

performed at the Buzz Café for the Christian Women’s November 

meeting.  They performed some songs that were included in their 

Veteran’s Day program. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1st Grade Guest Speaker:  On November 14, SHS senior Samantha 

Edwards presented information regarding birds of prey to the 

entire first grade class.  This presentation was part of her activities 

connected to earning the Girl Scouts Gold Award. Students were 

informed about the various attributes that distinguish birds of 

prey, those they might find in the local area, and what people can 

do to help sustain the birds natural habitats.  Each child also 

received bird seed and informational cards. 
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November Site Council Meeting:  The SES site council met on November 14, at 6:00 pm in the SES library. 

Click here for minutes to this meeting. 

 

Sabetha PTO Luncheon: In honor of Para Educator Appreciation Week, Sabetha PTO provided a soup 

luncheon for all Sabetha schools on Wednesday, November 29.  Delicious soups, sides and desserts were 

provided to the entire staff.  This was greatly appreciated by all.  The Sabetha PTO provides an immense 

amount of support for the entire Sabetha educational community and their dedication and hard work is 

greatly appreciated. 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

December 14: 5
th

 Grade Music Program 7:00 pm 

December 19: Classroom Holiday Parties 2:15 

December 20: ½ Day Inservice / ½ Day Workday 

December 20-January 3: Winter Break 

January 4: School Resumes 

January 5: PTO Spelling Bee 1:45 pm 
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